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SOLON TOWNSHIP  
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

BUDGET MEETING 
 

The Solon Township Board will meet at 6:00 P.M on Tuesday, March 19, 2024 at the 
Solon Township Hall, 9191 S. Kasson St., Cedar, MI. The purpose of the meeting is to 
work on the proposed budget for the fiscal year 2024-2025. “The property tax 
millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will 
be a subject of this hearing”.   
 
Solon Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as 
signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at 
the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting or public hearing upon 7 days 
notice to the Solon Township Board. 
 
“individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Solon 
Township Board by writing to STB, P.O. Box 253 Cedar, MI 49621  
or calling 231-228-7578. 
 
Shirley Mikowski 
Solon Township Clerk 

 
 

 
 


